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This weeks House points 

Be the Best We Can Be 

Attendance Award! 

This week Rockstar went to 

Year 5 for 100% 

828 

690 

652 

685 

Children in Need Day 

Friday  17th Nov 

Everyone is invited to get Spotty 
for Pudsey this Children in Need 

Day! 

Make yourself as spotty as     
possible, bring a donation for 

Pudsey (suggested donation £1) 
and you could win a prize! (KS1 
and KS2 prize for the spottiest 

child) 

We will also be having a cake 
sale during morning break, 50p 

per cake. Donations of cakes 
would be most welcome. 

THANK YOU 

Your School Councillors 

Dear Parents, 

What an exciting week we have had! 

 

Our Year 1 and Year 2 children have had an amazing time at Cadbury World 

this week. Highlights of the trip were seeing chocolate footballs being made 

and having the opportunity to taste melted chocolate with a topping. We are 

extremely proud of how our children represented  our school whilst on the trip. 

Children are looking forward  to writing poetry and information texts based on 

their experiences. 

 

It was lovely to meet and greet some of our prospective new parents on our 

Reception Open Morning and evening. We have had some great feedback from 

this event. 

 

Children have been very excited about the PTFA Autumn Disco taking place  

tonight. 



Update from the PTFA: 
Following last week’s AGM meeting, we are pleased to announce the new executive committee for 

the PTFA: 

 

Chairperson – Emma Giles 

Vice Chair/Secretary – Sarah Baldock 

Treasurer – Clare Clayton 

Please feel free to talk to any of the PTFA members during drop off or pick up or please join them at 

the next meeting on Monday 20th November at 6pm where planning for the following will be dis-

cussed; 

Christmas Fair 

This year’s Christmas Fair will take place on Friday 15th December (timings TBC) in the School Hall. 

We will (in true traditional Christmas Fair style!) be running a Chocolate Tombola at the Fair and the 

PTFA will be really grateful for donations to help them along. Any kind of chocolate is good and the 

more we have, the more chance you will have of winning on the day. Donations can be dropped off 

at the School Office anytime between now and the 8th December. Watch out for further information 

from the PTFA on how you can join in the fun and help at the Fair. 

  

Bedtime Stories  

If you have’nt already, PLEASE make sure you fill in and return, with your £3, the Bedtime stories 

afterschool activity on the 5th December. Deadline date for returning forms is the 17th November 

(So Father Christmas has time to buy all the children, their presents!). 

 

Reception, Y1 & Y2  

Nativity play 

Wednesday 6th &     Thursday 7th 

December at 6pm 

Tickets will be booked    using the 
same system as used for Parent 

Teacher consultations, more        
details to follow 

Please could we have 

donations of empty, 

clean 4pint milk cartons. 

They can be handed in 

at the office. 

Thank you. Diary Dates 

 
Friday 10th November—PTFA Autumn Disco (KS1 5-

6pm, KS2 6.15-7.15pm) 

Wednesday 15th November—Flu vaccines in school 

Friday 17th November—Children in Need Day (more 

details to follow from the school council) 

Tuesday 28th November—Friday 1st December –

Scholastic Book Fair 

Thursday 30 November—St. Andrew’s Day—open morn-

ing with activities and service in church at 2pm 

Tuesday 5th December—Bedtime stories with Santa  

Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th December—KS1 Nativi-

ty, 6pm in school 

Friday 15 December—Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas 

lunch, carol  service in church. 

Tuesday 19th December—End of Term 2 

 Autumn Disco—Friday 10th November 2017 in 

school 

Reception and Key Stage 1: 5.00pm—6.00pm 

Key Stage 2: 6.15pm—7.15pm 

£2.50 per child to be paid on the door, includes a packet 

of sweets, glowstick and unlimited water or squash. 


